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Arizona Fublic Service Company

PO BOX 21666 e PHOENIX ARIZONA 85036

April 15, 1983
ANPP-23515-RQT/BSK

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V

Creekside Oaks Office Park

1450 Maria Lane - Suite 210

Walnut Creek, California 94596-5368

Attention: Mr. D. M. Sternberg, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 1

Subject: Time Extension For Report - DER 82-2
A 50.55(e) Potentially Reportable Deficiency Relating to
Valve Operators Accidentally Interchangel By Posi-Seal On
Inside and Outside Contaianment Valves For Unit 1
File: 83-019-026; D.4.33.2

Reference: (A) Telephone Conversaticn between A. D'Angelo and
G. Duckworth on January 25, 1983
(B) ANPP-23070, dated February 23, 193 (Interim Report)

Dear Sir:

The NRC was notified of a potentially reportable deficiency in Reference
(A), and an Interim Report was transmitted by Reference (B). At that
time, it was estimated that a Final Report wculd be available by

April 20, 1983.

Due to the extensive evaluation required, it is now expected that this
information will be finalized by June 16, 1983, when a complete report
will be submitted.

There is no new information or change to the Interim Report at this time.
Very truly yours

%?—S;:\JELLA. AL

E. E. Van Brunt, Jr.

APS Vice President

Nuclear Projects Management
ANPP Project Director
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Richard DeYoung, Director

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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Records Center

Institute of Nuclear Power Operations
1100 Circle 75 Parkway, Suite 1500
Atlanta, Georgia 30339



